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I have lived in Oregon for only two years and absolutely LOVE mail-in voting!  It is so 

convenient.  It certainly provides a great reminder for folks to VOTE and has been 

proven to be very safe and reliable as well as convenient.  In this country we want 

MORE participation in the democratic process so whatever makes it easier for people 

to vote is wonderful! 

 

PLEASE DO NOT PASS THIS BILL! 


